From: Carl Forster

Sent: Monday, 7 July 2014 11:49 a.m.
To: Contact; a.adams@ministers.govt.nz; steven.joyce@national.org.nz
Subject: | do NOT want to see any further changes to the UFB and Chorus wanting

changes and more money........

| have replied and had published my reply to the Telecommunication ACT or 2001.
| have also put an addendum to that initial reply as published on your site.

| wish to strongly object to Chorus getting any further waivers to their existing services and UFB
pricing.

It would seem they are just interested in getting more money from the users/ISP’s, without meeting
their existing guidelines or advertised services.

| would hate to see NZ communications go back another 20 years, due to corporate greed, which is
what | see this as.

Chorus are NOT meeting their existing services and NOW the want to change the rules/pricing they
accepted when the contract was signed.

Until | can get UFB speeds at the advertised speeds and NOT 10 to 70Mbps less (on a 100down/50up
contract GETTING 94down/34up) and it is NOT a ISP problem it is a restriction by Chorus.

Get Chorus to fix what they have promised before giving them (Chorus) any further hand outs.

Regards

Carl Forster



